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                         Five Key Reasons 
                to Use the Described and   
           Captioned Media Program

Sign up for our free newsletter at www.dcmp.org/NewsLetterSignUp.html

The DCMP benefits students who are blind, visually impaired, deaf, hard of hearing, or deaf-blind.

• A collection of free, on-demand accessible educational media

• Provision of the highest quality descriptions and captions on  
   all media

• Information about educational media access

• One-of-a-kind guidelines for creating descriptions and captions

• Advocacy regarding media access issues


